
NATIONAL ARCHITECTURAL ACCREDITING BOARD, INC. 
1735 New York Ave NW | Washington, DC 20006 
info@naab.org | 202.783.2007 | www.naab.org 

10 March 2021 
 
Professor Fawwaz M. Al-Abed Al-Haq     Sent via email  
President, The Hashemite University 
Zarqa, Jordan 
 
Dear Prof. Fawwaz Al-Abed Al-Haq: 
 
At their February 2021 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board 
(NAAB) voted to accept the Visiting Team Report for Hashemite University’s Bachelor of 
Science in Architectural Engineering degree. HU’s professional architecture degree program 
can proceed to visit three in the NAAB’s International Certification process.   

The NAAB wishes to congratulate the university on completing this step in the process for 
achieving the International Certification designation. The final step is a comprehensive visit 
by a four-person NAAB team. We anticipate that this visit will take place in fall 2021 or spring 
2022. The process for initiating visit three is described in Section 5 of the Procedures for 
NAAB International Certification (https://www.naab.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-Procedures-
for-NAAB-International-Certification.pdf). The Program Self-Evaluation Report for this visit 
must be received by the NAAB 120 days before the visit.  

Before visit three, it is important for the program to make progress on correcting the six 
deficiencies identified in the Visiting Team Report. The NAAB directors noted their 
appreciation of the program’s plan to correct each deficiency, submitted in response to the 
Visiting Team Report. 

The following documents must be available on HU’s website: the Program Self-Evaluation 
Report submitted for visit two; the Visiting Team Report for visit two (attached); and the 
current editions of the Conditions for NAAB International Certification and Procedures for 
NAAB International Certification (https://www.naab.org/international/international-
certification/). 

We look forward to continuing to support the architecture program at Hashemite University in 
the NAAB International Certification process. Please feel free to contact us at 
international@naab.org with questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
Marilys Nepomechie, FAIA, DPACSA, NCARB 
President 
 
cc: Prof. Awni Itradat 
 Dr. Ahmad A. Alhusban 
 David A. Daileda, FAIA 

https://www.naab.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-Procedures-for-NAAB-International-Certification.pdf
https://www.naab.org/wp-content/uploads/2019-Procedures-for-NAAB-International-Certification.pdf
https://www.naab.org/international/international-certification/
https://www.naab.org/international/international-certification/
mailto:international@naab.org

